
 
Dear FSU Family, 
 
 
Many of you have inquired about assisting students during the COVID-19 (coronavirus) crisis. To make a 
contribution, go to https://www.uncfsu.edu/give-to-fsu. Click on “Other” and enter: Broncos Helping 
Broncos. 
 
Thank you for your support of our students during this difficult time.  
 
 
Jeffery M. Womble – ‘86 

Associate Vice Chancellor for communications 

Fayetteville State University 

Institutional Advancement Building 

Suite 102, Office 117 

(910) 672-1474 

jwomble@uncfsu.edu 

“Among other benefits, giving liberates the soul of the giver” – Maya 

Angelou 
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